
PSAT / NMSQT
TEST DATE:  TUESDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2024

REGISTER BY:  TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2024

What is the PSAT?  
The PSAT/NMSQT allows students to 

determine the exact skills and knowledge 
they will need to focus on for the SAT exam 

as well as identify candidates for the
National Merit Scholarship.  

  

Who can take it?  
Students in Grades 9-11 may sign up. 

Only Juniors (11th Grade) may qualify for
the National Merit Scholarship.

  

Test Administration  
The PSAT/NMSQT is an online exam that will be

given during school hours at 
Green Hope High School.

More information can be found here:
College Board - PSAT/NMSQT

Questions? 
  Please contact Laurie Kovalaske

ghhs-testing@wcpss.net

What's the Cost?  
The district will cover the cost for any 

Green Hope Junior with a GPA of 4.375 

  All others must pay $15.30 + processing fees

How do I Register?  
Complete and submit the following form 

PSAT Registration 
Payment link will be sent via email once

registration has been received.  
BOTH Registration and Payment are due by 

Tuesday, September 3, 2024

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/psat-nmsqt
https://forms.gle/5CGAaCorv3TKNXdf6
https://forms.gle/5CGAaCorv3TKNXdf6

